
This week's topic for discussion: Life Group service projects! 
 
One of the purposes of Life Groups is to serve others in the community so 
they can see the love of Christ in us. We also want to have an impact on the 
communities around us for the sake of the Gospel. 
 
Life Groups are encouraged to participate in at least one service project 
together each session. Take time this week to make a specific plan with your 
group to serve somewhere in the community.  
 
A selection of service project opportunities is on the back of this week's 
bulletin. A longer list of service project opportunities can be accessed at 
https://shorturl.at/BNfrh. 
 
If you have another suggestion for a service project that life groups can 
participate in that isn't already on the list, please email Ben Doehle at 
benjamin@spokanevbc.org.
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